YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - RIYADH
Circular No: 128/Y1S/AS/20-21/128

Date: 17" January 2021

» be a Star!

Y.I.S.

Dear parents,
SUB: POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BOAD EXAM ON 26" JANUARY 2021

Kindly be informed that the pre-board examination for grades IX to Xll scheduled for 26" January
2021 (Tuesday) has been postponed to 1* February 2021 (Monday). However, there will be no

change in schedule of the remaining examinations.

Revised Timetable for Grade IX Pre-Board Examination is as follows:

DATE DAY SUBJECT
19/01/2021 Tuesday Social Science
21/01/2021 Thursday English
24/01/2021 Sunday Mathematics
28/01/2021 Thursday Science
01/02/2021 Monday 2" Language

Regards,
Aadssas. . X .

Mrs.Aasima Saleem
Principal
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